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CAREERS WEEK 
 
Our Careers Week has been a huge success, with a host of visitors talking to children about 
their jobs. The children asked lots of questions, and were very interested in finding out 
more about the wide range of jobs and professions that they heard about. 
 
Thanks to Miss Doidge for her hard work in organising the event. 
 
 
EASTER HOLIDAY CLOSURE: 
 
School closes at 3.15 p.m. on Friday 1st April for the Easter Holiday. 
It opens again at 9.00 a.m. on Tuesday 19th April. 
 
PARENTS’ MEETINGS: 
 
If you requested one, you should by now have received a confirmed mobile phone 
appointment time from your child’s teacher, for this week’s parents’ meetings.  
 
To allow the process to run smoothly, please be ready to answer your phone a few minutes 
before the appointment time. The 5-minute time limit will need to be met,  so that parents 
following you are not kept waiting. If discussion beyond the 5 minutes is needed an 
additional meeting will need to be arranged with your child’s teacher. 
 

All outstanding balances for school meals, YOYO Club or additional nursery hours must be 
settled via Parent Pay before the end of the week, thank you. 

 
EDENRED VOUCHERS: 
A voucher valued at £55 per child is being made available for the Easter Holiday, to those 
children who are Eligible for Free School Meals. This can be redeemed in the usual manner. 
 
If you have any problems please speak to the school office. The value of the voucher has 
been increased to support the purchase of essential clothing as well as food for the child. 


